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Children’s University Activities 

Dear Parents 
 
Please find attached December’s half termly Children’s University activities. If your child completes 
any of the activities please email all evidence, photographs, work, etc, to the school office for the 
attention of Mrs Davis. The credits will then be added to your child’s Children’s University log.  
 
Also available is the Children’s University newsletter which can be accessed here:  
University of Staffordshire 
 
 
Wishing you a very happy and holy Christmas 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Davis  
 
Head of School  
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